Dear Friends, 

It’s March again and we’re all about March Madness and St. Patrick’s Day over here!  Only good things this Spring for us, how about you?

Even if the weather’s not exactly great yet, there’s at least the idea of spring in the air. If you’re starting to think about your spring renovation projects, why not stop in to see us at [STORE]? Our design experts can show you what’s new, or help you find the products that are right for your style and budget.  We can have your home ready for those Final Four parties we know you’re looking forward to!

As always, we want to say thank you to all our loyal clients who have referred people to us over the years. Our referral business keeps growing and we know that’s because of YOU – and because you know we’ll treat your friends and family like royalty.  Thank you!

We hope you enjoy this March edition of the Neighborhood Advisor, and have a great month!

Your friend, 

[OWNER]
